
From: Lucy Fisher [mailto:lucyf@phaq.org]  
Sent: Thursday, 15 February 2018 9:33 AM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: AM2016/31 HP&SS Award - Conciliation Conference - Thursday 15th March 

 

Dear Ms Lia, 

Further to the Notice of Listing – AM2016/31 – Health Professionals & Support Services 

Award 2010 for a Conciliation Conference on Thursday 15
th

 March 2018, on behalf of the 

Private Hospital Industry Employers’ Associations (PHIEA), I would like to request whether 

it would be possible to have a video link in Brisbane?  

 

Due to daylight saving, the scheduled time of 9.30 am (Melb/Syd) will of course be 8.30 am 

in Brisbane and therefore I would query whether access to the FWC Brisbane Office would 

be possible before 9.00 am (Qld time)? 

Kind regards 

Lucy Fisher on behalf of 

Private Hospital Industry Employers Associations (PHIEA) 

 
 

Lucy Fisher  

Executive Director  

PHAQ 

Tel: 61 7 3279 7600  
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